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The Commentors Name:
---> Ms. Judith A Hampson

----------~------~--------------------------~-----------------~-------------
The Commentors Address:
---> 139 Codyerin Drive
---> Henderson, Nevada 89074

----------------------------------------------------------------------------
Email Information:
---> jbhampson@aol.com
---> Add commentor to the mailing list : yes

------~----------------------------~--------------~-------------------------
Contact Information:
---> fax number :
---> phone number 702 436 4485
---> organization
---> position :

Comment Text :
-->r:Each and every person in the State of Nevada should be concerned about
water pollution. These agencies cannot guarantee that it won't happen,
because they don't know all the answers. No other state wants the repository
in their back yard, why us. This will be a danger to everyone in Las Vegas as
the transportation by rail will be a a disaster ready to happen. No one can
say it's not dangerous. You've seen things that have occurred in past years.
I don't think this will help getting people to move here, they will go
someplace else-]


